From: Elaine wright |

Sent: 25 March 2019 16:02
To: Thuaire, Charles

Cc: Higson, Maria (Councillor)—lanning

Subject: Re: Heathside

Thank you.

My comment has been shortened quite dramatically so can I check that the whole comment
will be read by the committee.

1 see that the Heathside parents have been galvanised to support this proposal. 1 can
understand why they are keen to move from the Territorial Army rooms but I do hope that
residents and community groups will be given their fair weight.

Best regards,

Elaine.



